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August 1, 2012
Dear Sunol Glen Families,

Welcome to the 2012-2013 school year!  We are excited to see familiar faces again, and welcome new families and students to the school.
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The Sunol Glen Community Club is our school’s version of a PTA/PTO. We encourage participation from parents, staff members, and the community.   What does the Community Club do you might ask?  We provide many of the "extras" that make Sunol Glen special including...





New this year!  We are establishing a Socials Committee whose job it is to plan purely fun activities for Sunol Glen families.  The first event is the Welcome Back Potluck on September 8th from noon - 2 pm at school.  Just bring your family and a dish to share!
Also, mark your calendar for our first meeting of the year on Tuesday, September 4 at 8:45 am in the library.  We will establish the budget committee, discuss plans for our Walk-A-Thon, and welcome new parents.
Finally, the 20th Annual Sunol Glen Walk-A-Thon will happen this fall.  Watch for fliers and posters announcing this important fundraising and fun event!  It's also a great chance to get some spirit wear for spirit Fridays.
For more information about who we are, what we do, and upcoming events, check out our website at:
sunolglencommunityclub.weebly.com
We look forward to working together with you to create a successful 2012/2013!

Warmly,

The Sunol Glen Community Club Board

